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As a physician and former legislator, I strongly urge you to pass LD 2283. It will 
allow family and close friends who know the troubled individual best to act 
expeditiously. Medical and psychiatric interventions take time if they are to be done 
well and can follow. Careful legal safeguards are built into the procedures outlined in 
this bill. I have had personal experience with firearm death; it continues to haunt me. 
Please pass LD 2283. 


